
From: harry.mcgrath@dotscot.net
To: gavin mccutcheon <gavin.mccutcheon@icipia.com>, polly purvis <polly.purvis@scotlandis.com>,

Craig Cockburn <craig@siliconglen.com>
Subject: dotscot
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1034 Lighthouse Road
Bayview
DIGBY
Nova Scotia
Canada B0V 1A0
Tel; 001 902 482 6580

Dear Harry

DOTSCOT

I am pleased to offer our support for the proposed dotScot (gTLD) aimed
at providing a clear identity for Scottish interests and culture on the
web.

  _As you know, I live in Nova Scotia and have a company called "Scots
Around The World". I intend to promote dotscot to all interested 
parties
here in Nova Scotia and of course Canada as a whole. I do not have to
tell you how large the Diaspora is here in Canada, I'm sure each and
every single person would be interested to hear of this simply 
fantastic
project_

  We are particularly keen to see the dotScot Registry bid succeed and
believe the not for profit model is appropriate for this type of
community interest. Should you be successful in your application to
ICANN we would be very interested in acquiring a dotScot domain
ourselves, and promoting its availability to our members. Please do 
keep
us informed of developments in this regard.

   Yours sincerely

Ian Russell

  NOVA SCOTIA The Jewel in the Canadian Provinces Crown
  " Arrive as our Guest and leave as our Friend"

"Why would you cross the Pond to see a Mouse? when you can cross the
pond to Nova Scotia and Touch a Whale! "
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